The Aquatic Plant Management Society, Inc.
P.O. Box 2237
Fort Myers, Florida 33902

1963 — 1964 Board of Directors

Officers Directors
President John T. Woods
Herbert J. Friedman

Z. C. Grant
Vice President
William Dryden Charles F. Zieger
Secretary-Treasurer Lester H. Hartwig
James D. Gorman
Editor Newsletter Editor
William Dryden Robert D. Blackburn

Registrants at the Fourth Annual Meeting of The Hyacinth Control Society, Holiday Inn, Tallahassee, Florida, June 28-30, 1964

Front Row: Reading left to right: Outgoing Officers — Lester H. Hartwig, Director; James D. Gorman, Secretary-Treasurer; Herbert J. Friedman, President,
John W. Woods, Director; Z. C. Grant, Director; Charles F. Zeiger, Director; (Not present) William Dryden, Vice-President.



